
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this 

project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 

U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway 

Administration and FDOT. 
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FDOT to Reschedule U.S. 90 Action Plan Meeting
 

Chipley – The Florida Department of Transportation has postponed the U.S. 90 

Action Plan public information meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday, Jan. 24. 

Once rescheduled, a new date will be announced. 

 

For more information, follow the Florida Department of Transportation District 

Three on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.  
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